
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE:   March 16, 2020 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Streetlight Fixtures 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: March 20, 2020, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by potential bidders. This 
addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as 
noted. 
 
Question 1: Are substitutions allowed? 
 
Response: Not without a written approval from the City of Knoxville. 
 


